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WALK  -  Wednesday, 10th October, 2018.
SENIORS WEEK, using Public Transport, “A Stroll Around Kyneton” 
Last year some Members expressed an interest in making use of “free” transport during Seniors Week.  Hence, I have planned a day in Kyneton for those interested.

WALK DETAILS:
This is an easy walk of approximately 7kms and should take approximately 1.5+ hours to complete.    
We stroll along the Campaspe River for approx. 3.5kms then a town tour looking at some of the lovely old bluestone buildings along undulating  terrain, mostly on made footpaths. 

After leaving Kyneton Station we walk over the bridge and left into the entrance of the Botanical Gardens.  After a short walk through part of the gardens we pick up the Campaspe River Walk finishing at Campaspe Place, just prior to the entrance to the Racetrack.  From here we will stroll around town to take in some of the beautiful old bluestone buildings.  We then make our way to lunch, for those interested, at The Albion Hotel, 41 Mollison.  If you prefer you can bring lunch or make your own arrangements. 
Toilets are located at the Kyneton Station, Botanical Gardens and Barkly Square (after the river walk).

SUGGESTED LUNCH VENUE:	12.15 p.m. at The Albion Hotel, 41 Mollison Street.
You can check the menu:    www.thealbionkyneton.com.au

STARTING PLACE AND TIME:
The plan is to catch the 9.14 a.m. Bendigo V-Line Train from Southern Cross Station to Kyneton Station.
You will need to be at Southern Cross Station by 8.45 a.m. to give us time to find and make our way to the necessary platform.
We will meet you at the “Water Tower” Clock inside the station near the corner of Collins and Spencer Street.  The Clock is to the left of the Hungar Game Cafe and Pie Face Café on the ground level from where the “country” trains leave. 
The train travels for approximately 1.15 hrs and should arrive in Kyneton for us to commence walking from the Station at 10.30 a.m.  
We should be back at the Kyneton Station by 2.00 p.m. to catch the 2.16 p.m. train to Southern Cross.  This gets us to Southern Cross Station at 3.22 p.m. before the busy peak time.

If you could please let me know (preferably by email) by 1.00 p.m. on Monday, 8th October if:
1. You wish to attend this outing. 
2. You wish to join in for lunch at The Albion Hotel.

Thanks
Wilma

wilmawaters@bigpond.com
Mobile:	0417 980 777
Home:  	9872 6551
